CLX: Notice of adjustment in the 2016 financial statement (holding company)
On April 20th, 2017, Cho Lon Investment and Import Export Corporation announced adjustment in the 2016 financial statement as follows:

Cho Lon Investment and Import Export Corporation finished the audited 2016 financial statement that was made on March 22nd, 2017 (the separate financial statement) and on March 31st, 2016 (the consolidated financial statement) and disclosed information in accordance with regulations. However, the above financial statement was not approved by members of Board of Directors. After checking the 2016 financial statement, Board of Directors approved adjusting data in this statement as follow:
· Not deducting undistributed profit at December 31st, 2016 for provision for bad debts with an amount of 16.571 billion dongs. Provision for the above bad debts will be deducted in general and administrative expense of 2017.
· Not deducting for investment and development funds of 2016 so that the Company has capital resource to serve the business operation in 2017.

